
	
	 	

C O N T A C T S  

PRESIDENT 
Jeannie Kilby 
604-813-5566 

1ST VICE PRESIDENT 
Darcy McPartlin 

604-727-9705 

2ND VICE PRESIDENT 
Rick Tanaka 
604-329-6469 

CHIEF SHOP STEWARD 
Ryan Swan 

604-788-8136 

SECRETARY 
Aman Cheema 
604-719-6335 

TREASURER 
Lisa Owens 

778-887-2174 

COMMUNICATIONS 
EXECUTIVE 
Hary Kang 

604-710-0164 

EXECUTIVE AT LARGE 
Steve Broad 
778-237-0014 

EXECUTIVE AT LARGE 
Kim Jackson 
604-854-9529 

EXECUTIVE AT LARGE 
Toby Daniel 

604-505-0685 

EXECUTIVE AT LARGE 
Monika Dean 
604-825-7947 

EXECUTIVE AT LARGE 
Rick Chapman 
604-541-9188 

EXECUTIVE AT LARGE 
Diana Dragun 
604-369-1551 

SERGEANT AT ARMS 
Michael Annesley 

604-315-0532 

Events  
C a n a d a  D a y   C l o v e r d a l e   J u l y  1 / 1 7  1 0  a m  

G o l f  T o u r n a me n t   Guildford Golf Course S e p t  9 / 1 7  8 : 3 0 a m  

L a b o u r  D a y  H o l l a n d  P a r k  S e p t  4 / 1 7  T B A  

G e n e r a l  Me e t i n g  U n i o n  O f f i c e  S e p t  1 3 / 1 7  5 : 1 5 p m  

 

C H E C K  O U T  ww w.c up eloca l402 .co m  F O R  MO R E  D E T A I L S  

 

Introducing your New Executives 

Rick Chapman has worked for the City for the past thirteen years in the 
Marketing & Communication section of Parks, Rec & Culture. In his spare 
time, he plays drums for the Pat Chessell band in and around the Lower 
Mainland. Rick’s job takes him to all areas of the City which allows him to 
meet a lot of our members. We are happy to welcome Rick as an Executive 
at Large and look forward to his contributions. 

Kim Jackson started her career in 2007, first as a seasonal Parks Patrol 
officer before becoming a full time By- Law Enforcement Officer six years 
ago. Kim is looking forward to serving the membership in her role as a new 
Executive at Large and hopes to meet and assist members as needed. 

Steve Broad has been employed by the City for the past eighteen years, his 
last six working in the Main Stores at the Operations Centre. In his spare 
time, Steve plays hockey, camps, and especially loves riding his dirt bike on 
less traveled roads like the Baja and high into the mountains. Steve 
previously held the position of Sergeant at Arms before taking a break and 
has decided to help assist members once again as an Executive at Large. 

The Executive looks forward to working with Rick, Kim and Steve. 
 

S U M M E R  2 0 1 7  



	 Cloverdale Rodeo Parade 
Once again we celebrated a very 
successful Cloverdale Rodeo 
Parade!  Thank you to all the members 
who worked on the float, and to 
members and their families who came 
and rode on it - we had a full house! A 
special thank you to the students at AJ 
McLellan Elementary School for their 
beautiful artwork on the City of Surrey 
plough “Be Kind” and for participating 
in the parade.   

 

Cupe 402 Golf Tournament  
Join us on September 9th at the 
Guildford Golf and Country Club for 
our first annual 402 Open: a day of 
Golfing for a Cause - with all proceeds 
benefitting the Surrey Food Bank. 
Group up with 3 friends to enjoy live 
music, lunch, door prizes, raffle prizes, 
and a golf cart for only $95. For more 
information or to sign up, contact 
foodbankopen@cupe402.com. 

 
Congratulations and Happy 
Retirement to the following 
Members: 

Art Vigor  37 years 

Seun Wong  36 years 

Huguette Jacques 27 years 

Patricia Bourget  26 years 

Patricia LeBlanc  25 years  
 
Dan Hanlon   20 years 

Wishing you all the best in your 
retirement!  

The next General Meeting will be September 13/17 at 
5:15pm. If you have questions or comments about 
anything involving your work rights, please feel free to 
contact anyone on your Executive Board. You can get their 
contact off the website or contact the Union Office. 
 

Canada Day 
 
This July 1st we will once again be attending Surrey's 
biggest Canada Day celebration at the Cloverdale Fair 
Centre grounds. Like always, we will have tons of prizes 
for kids of all ages. There will be lots of other booths 
with great food and amazing surprises for all people. 
 

 

Party for the Planet 
 
The Party for the Planet held at Surrey City Hall and 
Plaza was again a massively success - those who braved 
the elements and came out were met with smiling faces 
from our volunteers and executive members in 
attendance.  Our CUPE 402 tent gave away over seven 
hundred prizes to the children in our communities!  We 
plan to keep this tradition alive and well in years to come 
as we continue to celebrate Earth Day.  If you’re 
interested in helping out next year, submit your email to 
the office to have it added to the Environment Committee 
list.  For now, enjoy your summer! 
	
	
	
Day of Mourning 
 
Thank you to everyone who was able to join us for our 
annual Day of Mourning ceremony on April 28th - a day 
to honor those injured or killed on the job, and to 
celebrate safe work practices. The service was very well 
attended, demonstrating the dedication we all share of 
committing to a culture of safety above all else. If you 
missed this year’s service, photos and videos are 
available on the CUPE Local 402 Facebook page. 
	


